
September's 2010 Beauty Spot has been awarded to The Commons area and to Nasrin
Lescure, her committee, the Fairfax Ferns Garden Club, Country Hills Garden Club (if we may)
and individuals who have helped when needed.

We note that summer is moving over to make way for Fall in the Commons Area, and it's HIGH
TIME for us to praise, and thank all of you who have so faithfully kept the Area looking beautiful
by digging, planting, weeding, mowing and cleaning up when necessary; some of us remember
when the "flood plain" was nothing but woods, weeds and longish grass (and you watched
where you stepped!).

Now we all are so very proud of this beautiful area. Thanks to all of you who came forward to
keep the Commons area beautiful, not just in September but all year long.

Polly Haecker for Country Hills Garden Club


